
Dear SABC Family, 

We’d like to offer our sincerest gratitude for the years love offered from you, our church 

family. We use the word family, because that is what you have all been to us for the past 

10 years.  You have truly accepted us into the flock and nurtured us through our early 

years of marriage.  Our children have toddled the halls, learned their Bible verses and 

played in the creek like so many other children before them.  You’ve loved us through 

prayers, meals, conversation and fellowship.  We are thankful for the Pastors, Sunday 

School teachers, Small group leaders, Kids Klub teachers and others who have invested 

in us over the years.  We are thankful for the deep emphasis on missions that has been 

engrained on us in our time at SABC and your encouragement and support to us in our 

time of service at the Ranch.  God bless you all as you continue to serve the Lord in 

Apalachin. 

Love, 

Andy, Emily, Levi and Sadie Nelson 

 

 


